
FOUNDER COUNCIL MEMBER OF THE INSTITUTE OF CUSTOMER SERVICE  

 

 

 

Note to accompany Scottish Water Delivery Plan Update 2020 

Our Scottish Water Delivery Plan Update 2020 was submitted to Ministers for approval on 
24th March 2020.  

The Delivery Plan Update 2020 reflected the position before Covid-19, so takes no account 
of the Covid-19 pandemic that was developing at the time, and the likely 
significant implications and costs of dealing with Covid-19 were highly uncertain 
and unknown. 

We received confirmation on 26th March 2020 that the Cabinet Secretary had noted the 
Delivery Plan Update 2020 and recognised that it reflected the situation before Covid-19. 

 


